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June 29, 2022 
 
 
Hon. Doug Downey 
Attorney General 
20 Bell Farm Rd 
Barrie, ON 
L4M 6E4 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
Congratulations on your re-election as the Member of Provincial Parliament for Barrie-
Springwater-Oro-Medonte, and Ontario’s Attorney General.  
 
We look forward to working with you as this government undertakes the hard work of finishing the 
agenda from its first term and building on that with this new, and expanded mandate for the next 
four years. On everything from business risk management to rural broadband, land use planning 
and food security, the OFA represents the voice of Ontario’s farmers on the issues that matter 
not just to their future, but the future of Ontario as a whole. 
 
We’re glad to have another strong voice representing the voice of Ontario’s farmers, and rural 
communities, in this government. The pandemic certainly presented challenges, and we were 
proud to partner with the government on a number of initiatives to ensure that Ontario was able 
to maintain a reliable food supply, with a healthy, safe, and steady workforce.  
 
As this term progresses, we look forward to any and all opportunities to work with you in the 
interests of Ontario’s agriculture community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peggy Brekveld 
President  


